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Excellence

No part of the candidate evidence in this exemplar material 
may be presented in an external assessment for the purpose 

of gaining credits towards an NCEA qualification.











  

Excellence exemplar for 2015 Total score 7 

Q Grade 
score Annotation 

1  

This candidate has produced a well-written essay on a kōrero-ā-iwi. Although 
they have made minimal use of the planning page, the essay still flows in a 
logical order. The candidate retold the story of Hatu Patu and Kurangaituku in 
a concise manner. The conclusion was good; however, if there had been more 
discussion on the lessons learnt from this particular story, then the candidate 
would have achieved higher. 

There is a wide range of grammatical structures and vocabulary used 
accurately with a mixture of basic and advanced language features, including 
whakataukī. There are very few errors, and they have used macrons 
throughout. The essay is well structured and is clear and concise in its detail.  
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Excellence











  

Excellence exemplar for 2015 Total score 8 

Q Grade 
score Annotation 

1  

This candidate has clearly understood the requirements of the task.  They 
have produced a detailed and informative essay outlining the reasons for the 
demise of the Māori language, the efforts made by Māori for its revitalisation, 
looking specifically at broadcasting, and the government’s role in this. They 
have also firmly stated their reasons why they think the government should 
continue to support Māori broadcasting initiatives. This is a very well 
researched essay with a number of factual evidence included. 

They have made good use of the planning page and have ticked off their notes 
as they have gone. There is a wide range of grammatical structures and 
vocabulary used accurately with a mixture of basic and advanced language 
features, including whakataukī. There are very few errors, and they have used 
macrons throughout. The essay is well structured, flows in a logical manner, 
and is clear and concise in its detail.  

 

  




